
 

June 2019 

Administrative Updates  
 

 

Doug Bodey 

High School Director  
 

➢ Thank you for all your support.  I leave you with a smile on my face.   

I believe you are in good hands to move Apollo to the next level. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tasha Sheipline 

High School Director 
 

➢ Lynne Nagel and Mike Dicke will be accompanying four students to Ohio State University in July to 

take part in a SkillsUSA leadership camp.  This is a great opportunity for career tech students to learn 

how to become leaders in their industries. 

➢ An Open House for the Apollo student-built house will take place on June 16, 2019. 

➢ Apollo Fusion will be conducting a summer call day for all incoming juniors.  A group of students and 

staff will be calling to welcome all new incoming juniors and answer any questions they have about 

Apollo.  This is a great way to keep new students connected over the summer.  
 

 
 

Tara Shepherd 

Adult Director 
 

➢ LPN classes for the fall are almost full. 

➢ We hosted the Ohio Polygraph Association in May.  This included about 50 people who were able to 

receive continuing education credit. 

➢ We have been chosen to host a regional public safety seminar in March of 2020.  It had previously 

been hosted at UNOH.  The seminar will provide continuing education opportunities to public safety 

professionals.  Swartz Contracting is a sponsor.  
 

 
 

Dana Dukes-Norton 

District Communications Manager 
 

➢ Service awards, Student Awards Assembly, Senior Honors Night and other end-of-year activities were 

the May focus. 

➢ Senior Honors Night was streamed live through Facebook Live and it was successful.  The video is 



 

now archived on the website. 

➢ The online uniform stores are nearing completion.  The first store openings will be July 15 for incoming 

students. 

➢ A digital banner ad and digital billboard campaigns are currently running.  

➢ We are in the beginning stages of redesigning the high school website. 

➢ Summer projects include refreshing content in our print materials and building the marketing plan for 

the 2019-20 school year. 
 

 
 

Nick Michel 

Facility Manager 
 

➢ I would like to thank the Board of Education for giving me the opportunity to serve as the new 

Facilities and Grounds Manager at Apollo. 

➢ The electric charging stations are installed and ready for use. 

➢ The new concrete parking spots in front of the campus are completed and available for use. 

➢ Maintenance is working on installing the electrical for the new diesel tank at the Truck Driving 

Academy. 

➢ Crown Equipment inspected our man lifts. 

➢ Painting on interior of the Fire Tower has begun. 
 

 

 

Dick Schroyer  

Technology Manager 
 

➢ We have kicked off summer activities as of Monday, June 3. Technology Services will be working 

on several significant projects this summer, in addition to the normal maintenance activities – 

some of these include: 

○ changing phone system support from TSC – Wapak to NOACSC 

○ upgrading our email system server software 

○ replacing our current video surveillance system(s) servers 

○ converting two areas into usable classroom space 

○ installing new desktop PC’s in AMT, MT and CAD programs 

○ replacing 125 student laptops 

○ implementing an additional 75 student Chromebooks  

➢ Technology Services worked on 135 Help Desk trouble tickets during the month of May. 
 


